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...been a wet Winter and Spring, to say the least. | expect my elected to remember to recent years of low
snowpack and drought. Those aquifers have likely not fully recharged. Heck we don't even have the
wherewithall to know. We are behind the curve in taking care of our water resources. | am sure you get a
lot of pressure from people who profit from water. Who don't want regulations or even dollars to move into
information gathering that might lead to the same. The answer to this pressure should be the
homily.."whatcha gonna do when the well runs dry?" Sustainability. We need water for in-stream fish and
wildlife..they rely on me to be their voice..Ag, the Cloud, Intel, municipalities....don't forget the fish..the
Salmon...the Waterfowl...fully fund the ODFW budget..
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